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2021 Christmas Cheer 

• Christmas Cards for Seniors
• Social Media: Facebook Live 

• Story Time with Santa’s Elves 
• Riverside Park Christmas Story with 

Travis Croken
• Santa’s Nice List

• Riverside Park Virtual Card
• Food Bank Donation to Debra 

Dynes



Highlights From the Board:

IT Management:
• We’ve adopted Google 

Workspace as a tool for 
collaborating and sharing 
files. 

• Stay tuned for how we’ll use 
it for community 
engagement!

Rinks:
Up and Running!
• Arnott Park, Paget Park and 

Pauline Vanier Park are all 
operational. 

• 2 m distancing and masks 
required. 

• Max 12 on puddle rinks, 25 
at Pauline Vanier.



Highlights From the Board:

Communications:
• Two new volunteers have 

taken on responsibilities.
• Thank you to Christina 

Copelli for taking over our 
Twitter feed and to Amelia 
Buchanan who is putting our 
newsletter content into 
Mailchimp for us.


